
Carol Singing around the village 

If regulations allow… 

The Monarchs Way Singers would like to organise Carol Singing around 
the village if it safe to do so on 3 evenings, to wish residents  "A Very 
Happy Christmas". 

Here is the proposed plan starting at 6 pm each evening:-  

Wed 16th Dec -  Nepcote/Nepfield Close junction, bottom of Nepfield, 
Top of Steep Lane opposite to Nepcroft, Top of Soldiers field and Centre 
of Convent Gardens by the small green. 

Fri  18th Dec - The Willows, The square (Outside the Gun, Village 
House and Greypoint), The Black Horse garden, Steep Close middle 
junction and Sycamore gated close. (The pubs will be contacted to 
confirm we can sing) 

Mon 21st Dec- The Oval, Nightingales, Homewood, Top of Downview 
Road, Beech Road/Elm Rise/Horseshoe Close junction, and Downland 
Close. 

Unfortunately we cannot sing everywhere in the village so have tried to 
organise in as many area's as possible. 

Posters when erected at areas stated, will be 
the Confirmation that these evenings will go ahead 

Thank you. 

Graham Langford 


